
World Federation of the Deafblind 
2nd Global Report Session

Join us for the

lead by Chris Woodfill

November 7, 2023 from 6:00 - 8:00pm EST
or

November 9, 2023 from 1:00 - 3:00pm EST

(Sessions will be held virtually via Zoom, an ASL interpreter
will be available)

RSVP by emailing Karen Madho at
k.madho@deafblindontario.com

Join Chris Woodfill, Associate Executive Director of
Helen Keller National Centre, for an introduction to this
report, why it is important for Canadians, and how we
can use this report as an important advocacy tool for

Canadians who are deafblind. 

Use the WFDB 2nd Global report as an advocacy tool
Learn about the recommendations from the report
Stimulate collaboration and partnership to advance the
rights of people who are deafblind 
Foster inclusion of people who are deafblind

Why should you attend? This session is for Canadians who want to:


